
AND THE AWARD GOES
TO...

Each year, Monteagle Elementary
presents a $1,000 scholarship to a
graduating senior. This award is

generously funded in part by United for
Literacy and matched by contributions
from our dedicated faculty and staff.

This year, we were proud to present the
scholarship to Hannah King. 

The Sissy Stewart Volunteer Award is given
annually to an individual or organization that

goes above and beyond in supporting our
school’s mission, particularly in the area of

literacy. This year, we were honored to
present this award to the members of the
Monteagle/Sewanee Rotary Club. They have
supported our school in a countless number
of ways and we are grateful to have their

support. 


